Debra Thomeson

From: Cecilia Tavoliero <cecitavoliero@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:08 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Landless support

Hello. I am a Petersburg Landless shareholder and I support the draft bill that Senator Murkowski and
the companion bill that Congressman Young will introduce shortly,

Alaska's congressional delegation has always been in support of inclusion of the communities of
Petersburg, Wrangell, Ketchikan, Haines & Tenakee.

SE Alaska could use an economic boost & jobs in the community would benefit shareholder & non
shareholders alike.

Please help fix this 49 year old injustice by supporting us.

Thank you kindly.

Cecilia Lopez Tavoliero

Sent from my iPhone



